
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/29/2016 5:32:39 PM
Subject: FW: Domestic Violence Policy

Can you take a look at the line he is referring to, please.

_____________________________________________
From: Dutton, Lee 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 3:35 PM
To: Pisarik, Holly
Cc: Peterson, Sharon; Outing, Angela
Subject: FW: Domestic Violence Policy

_____________________________________________
From: Dutton, Lee 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 3:33 PM
To: Pisarik, Holly (holly.pisarik@llr.sc.gov)
Cc: Peterson, Sharon (speterson@daodas.sc.gov); Outing, Angela
Subject: Domestic Violence Policy

Holly:

Hate to bother you with this.  We are completing our workplace/domestic violence policy for submission 
to the Department of Administration (HR).  We have a section on notification of the department should 
one of our employees have an active restraining order in place.  HR has stated that this line of the policy 
may not be legal.  In other words, the department does not have the right to require such notification of 
the agency should an active restraining order be in place.  Can you help with this one?

Dutton

 ________________________________  

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attached files may contain confidential health information that is legally privileged in accordance with the Health 
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 and 42 CFR Part 2. The information contained in this message and any attached documents is intended 
only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s). The authorized recipient of this information is prohibited from disclosing this information 
to any other party unless required to do so by law or regulation and is required to secure the received document(s). The recipient is also required to destroy the 
information after its stated need has been fulfilled.
If you are not the intended recipient (or an agent responsible for delivering these documents to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email (including attachments) or the information contained therein is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message and delete this email and any 
attachments from your computer.
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